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Dear Travel Partners, 

 

Following a route rationalisation exercise, Malaysia Airlines will be suspending its flights into 

Haikou (HAK), Nanjing (NKG), Fuzhou (FOC) and Chongqing (CKG).  

 

The suspension of these routes will take effect on the following dates:  

1) 4x weekly Kuala Lumpur – Chongqing - Kuala Lumpur, effective 27 October 2019  

2) 4x weekly Kuala Lumpur – Nanjing – Kuala Lumpur, effective 27 October 2019  

3) 3x weekly Kuala Lumpur – Fuzhou – Kuala Lumpur, effective 28 October 2019  

4) 2x weekly Kuala Lumpur – Haikou – Kuala Lumpur, effective 3 January 2020 

 

The airline will focus on destinations where the demand outlook is strong, and thus, will increase 

frequencies to key cities in China where it currently operates to benefit from the strong growth 

within the region. 

 

Meanwhile, Malaysia Airlines will be increasing its flight frequency between Kuala Lumpur and 

Beijing from seven to 10 flights a week, beginning 1 January 2020. This follows the airline’s 

relocation of operations to Beijing Daxing International Airport (PKX) from Beijing Capital 

International Airport (PEK). 

 

The new flight frequencies between Kuala Lumpur (KUL) and Beijing Daxing (PKX) as follows 

(NW19): 

 


